
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 

Full Council Meeting : 28 March 2022 

PC160 21a) Jubilee commemorative gift options 

           

The Parish Council has approved up to £1,500 expenditure on a commemorative gift for primary school 

children (there are 395 children at the primary school).   

 

  £1.44 each = £720  

Various options were sent to the school and the children’s preference for a commemorative gift is the 

Jubilee Commemorative Coin – above.  It is possible to have the PC’s insignia and text added to the 

reverse of the coin and I have requested quotes for this.  I’ve also asked for costings for presentation 

cases (clear acrylic or plastic wallet).   

 

Other updates : There is a meeting on 30 March with representatives from the Hub and Fete 

Committee to discuss arrangements for the Jubilee weekend celebrations over 4 and 5 June.   


